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GURUGRAM GLOBAL HEIGHTS SCHOOL
Ref: GGHS/CIR/ 2019-20/21						Date: 30/07/2019
Dear Parent,

Greetings from GGHS!
This is to inform you that school is organizing an excursion to the “Kidzania”, Noida on 6th August, 2019. 

Please note:
· Students should be wearing school uniform and ID cards.
· The charges for the trip are Rs. 975 only. 
· The buses will pick the children at regular school timings but the dispersal will be at 4 p.m.  
· The children should be carrying a water bottle. Refreshment will be provided by the school. 
· Kindly fill the consent for and submit to the school by 1st August, 2019.
· It will be a holiday for the students who will NOT be going for the excursion.

Thank you for your co-operation as always!

Regards

Vice- Principal




Consent Form
I ___________________ give my consent for my ward_________ _____________ of Class / Sec _____ to go to school excursion at the “Kidzania” on 6th  August, 2019.  Kindly, find the sum of Rs.975/- for the same.

Signature of Parent
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